CENTRE FOR REHABILITATION OF THE DI

(Formerly Home for Handicapped (Polio) Children)

South Kerala Diocese, C.S.I. Kindernothilf Home No. 20706 CCCYC

Phone : 2316724 Fax : 0091 -47 e-mail : cccyctry Website : www.po



LMS Compound Trivandrum - 695 033 15.02.2014 Kerala, India.

Ref. No.....

Annual letter on behalf of Prajith P Raj (20706/542)

Dear foster parents of Prajith,

Greetings to you in the name of our Lord and saviour Jesus Christ,

Prajith is doing fine. His father, mother, brother and sister are fine. I sincerely hope that yourself and your family members are fine. At present Prajith is studying10th at Punnamoodu Government School, four Kilometer distance from the house. Prajith is undergoing treatment at Medical College hospital Trivandrum for "Osteo Genisis Imper facto" a bone disease that broken frequently. Three months back his bone was broken again while he was traveling to the school. Doctors suggested for rest at the house, hence he is irregular in the class. Final year school examination will be held on 10th March, and Prajith will be writing the examination with the help of scribe. He cannot sit to write the examination for the duration of 2 ½ hours hence education department of Kerala has allowed for a scribe.

t sit
t of

ave
that
mas
port 5

Centre for Rehabilitation of the Disabled is functioning very well. We have varieties of programmes on Christmas day and World Disabled Day celebrations that were held during December. Our Bishop was the chief guest of our Christmas celebration. Like previous year, our Centre got overall championship trophies for sport competition organized by Lions club of Trivandrum. Our new programme Community Institution Based Intervention Programme (CIBI) is progressing very well. Prajith received the Christmas gift of Rs. 300/- from CRD and parents expressed their sincere thanks to you. Prajith and their parents are very thankful to you for all your financial help. Please pray for the child to improve his health. We are also praying for Prajith. On behalf of the child we extend our hearty thanks to you for all your help. God will bless you. Wish you a Happy Easter

Yours in His Service

Child Care Worker

